From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: indigent defense standards adopted by WSBA
Date: Monday, July 29, 2024 8:07:21 AM

From: Catherine Chaney <cchaneylawyer@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, July 27, 2024 2:37 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: indigent defense standards adopted by WSBA
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| strongly support adoption of these new standards to improve working conditions for
public defenders and appointed counsel and hence their representation of indigent
persons.

Sincerely,

Catherine Chaney
WSBA 21405

Catherine Chaney, Attorney at Law

Camiel & Chaney, P.S.

2800 1st Avenue, Suite 309

Seattle, WA 98121

(206) 293-4198
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